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30th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to introduce myself as CEO of the Education Partnership Trust (EPT).  
 
You will be aware that Carr Hill High School will become an academy under the sponsorship of the Education 
Partnership Trust (EPT) on 1st July 2024.  
 
The EPT is excited to be working with Carr Hill High School on its journey to becoming an outstanding school. 
The support provided by the trust will enable the school to focus on continuing to raise standards and 
improve the educational outcomes for your child. As a multi-academy trust, we have  
over 10 years’ experience of transforming schools and raising standards in the North West region.  
 
Our vision is to create outstanding schools which transform learning, lives and communities and Carr Hill 
High School is making impressive strides to achieve this. We are committed to continual improvement and 
will always make decisions based on what is in the best interests of our pupils. On a day to day basis, the 
school will be run by the Headteacher and school staff, with support and challenge from the local governing 
body. The EPT will have overall responsibility for the performance and standards of the school. Our well 
established and highly skilled central team will provide the support to continue to drive educational 
improvement for all pupils.  
 
 
I want to assure you that the success, happiness and wellbeing of your child is our first priority and we look 
forward to working in partnership with you to deliver a first-class education for every pupil.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Sharon Roscoe 
EPT CEO 

 
 
 
 


